
Since the foregoing pages were placed in the printers' hands the following 
letter has been received, which we have permission to publish :—

On Canadian Pacific Train, Dec. 1903.
J. G. Ullock, Esq.,

Golden, British Columbia.
My Dear Mr. Ullock,—

At the end of a three months’ hunting trip through the Columbia Valley 
and the nearby mountains, 1 feel that I am in a position to heartily endorse the 
efforts of the publishers of the pamphlet you told me was being prepared. It 
would be difficult to exaggerate the advantages of Golden as an outfitting point 
for hunters, and it would be equally hard to exaggerate the excellence of the small 
part of the large game region near Golden that 1 have been through. I believe 
the town is very well placed in the central portion of a large game area, and I can 
give the region no better endorsement than to say that I intend to return at my 
earliest opportunity to make another hunt from Golden into the surrounding 
mountains.

The region is extensive enough for a large number of hunting parties to 
travel through without in any way interfering with one another; and the men 
who are available as guides are of the beat type—capable, and with a good local 
knowledge.

With best wishes for your success, I remain
Yours very truly,

CHAS. A. MOORE, Jr.,
Greenwich, Conn.
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